Community Hub Project Report for Full Council 17062024
Meeting held 11th June 2024.
It was acknowledged that some residents’ concerns about the project are perhaps fuelled by a lack of information. The Community Hub Working Group is not a committee and therefore we have no obligation to publish minutes, however we have no reason to withhold information from residents. At the same time, members of the group need to feel safe having open discussions at the meetings about matters relating to the project, without fear of criticism on social media platforms.
It was agreed that a report on progress would be prepared for Full Council and published on the website after meetings. This would make the Report accessible to all and save the Clerk having to email out individually to interested parties.

The VH representatives reported that the VHT wish to review the project at their AGM on 16th July 2024. This is potentially a barrier to the Community Fund Application being submitted before the deadline, so a meeting between the CHWG and the VHT to be arranged as soon as possible.
Some members of the group feel that the plans drawn up based on the original wish lists are ambitious and perhaps a phased revamp would be better received by residents with reservations about the project. 
Members of the group agreed that the organisations involved do agree with the principle of unification and an umbrella organisation is required to get funding.

The group reviewed the partially completed COF application being prepared by the CDCT and Jane will email them with amendments.
